
Share  the  love  this
Valentine’s Day – enter the
Ross Fountain competition

Nicola  and  Willem  love  West  Princes
Street  Gardens  so  much  they  had  their
wedding photos taken there. Willem from
Barcelona  fell  in  love  with  Edinburgh
while here on holiday in 2014.
He met Nicola in 2016 and they often shared lunch in the
gardens  while  Nicola  was  working  locally.  They  were  then
married in the city centre last month and their six month-old
chocolate labrador puppy Lincoln came too.

Nicola said:  “The Ross Fountain and Edinburgh Castle provided
the perfect backdrop to our Scottish wedding. There aren’t
many city centre locations in the world that are as stunning
and iconic as West Princes Street Gardens.”

Willem said: “The beauty of the gardens here is that it is a
precious green space for everyone in the heart of the city.”

Have you met your partner at West Princes Street Gardens? 
Maybe your parents met there – or your grandparents?  This
Valentine’s Day, the Ross Development Trust would love to hear
your memories and stories. 

To enter upload your photos and stories on Facebook, Twitter
or Instagram to @TheRDtrust with the hashtag #lovewpsg or
email hello@rdtrust.org 

The Ross Development Trust continues with its plans to create
a  unique  venue  in  West  Princes  Street  Gardens  with  a
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fundraising  campaign.

As  a  thank  you  for  sharing  your  stories  and  photos,  all
responses will be entered into a free prize draw to win a
romantic afternoon tea for two at the Victorian Cottage in the
heart of West Princes Street Gardens.

Deadline for prize draw entries is 4pm on Thursday 28 February
2019.  The winner will be selected at random and announced on
Monday 4 March 2019.

And  if  you’re  passing  by  West  Princes  Street  Gardens  on
Valentine’s Day, look out for a special guest who will be
handing out red roses to the first 12 visitors at West Princes
Street Gardens (Mound Street entrance) from 8.00am.


